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Beijing-Kowloon and Shanghai-Kowloon Through Train tickets 
For Chinese New Year on sale from 10 December 

 
Beijing-Kowloon and Shanghai-Kowloon Through Train tickets for the upcoming Chinese New 
Year period (8 February to 2 March 2018) will be on sale starting from 10 December 2017 
(Sunday).  
 
From 6:00 am on 10 December 2017, the tickets will be available at three designated sales 
outlets, namely the MTR Intercity Through Train Customer Service Centre at Hung Hom 
Station, and the Wanchai and Mong Kok branch offices of China Travel Service (Hong Kong) 
Limited. Each customer may buy up to four northbound and four southbound single journey 
tickets.  
 
From noon on 10 December 2017, tickets will also be available at other Through Train ticket 
counters at designated stations of MTR Island Line, East Rail Line and Light Rail, as well as the 
sales outlets of appointed ticket agents1.  
 
Only a limited supply of southbound tickets from Beijing and Shanghai will be available for 
sale in Hong Kong. Passengers who are unable to buy southbound tickets in Hong Kong may 
purchase them at the Beijingxi Station or Shanghai Station.  
 
For enquiries, please call the MTR Intercity Ticketing and Service hotline on 2947 7888.  
 
1  For Through Train ticket counters at designated stations and sales outlets of appointed ticket agents, 

please visit MTR Intercity Through Train website at www.mtr.com.hk/throughtrain  
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http://www.mtr.com.hk/throughtrain


About MTR Corporation 

MTR Corporation is regarded as one of the world’s leading railway operators for safety, reliability, customer service and cost efficiency. In its 

home base of Hong Kong, the Corporation operates ten commuter railway lines, a Light Rail network and a high-speed Airport Express link on 

which about 5.6 million passenger trips are made on a normal week day. Another 5.6 million passenger trips are made on the rail services it 

operates outside Hong Kong in the Mainland of China, the United Kingdom, Sweden and Australia. In addition, the Corporation is involved in a 

range of railway construction projects as well as railway consultancy and contracting services around the world. Leveraging on its railway 

expertise, the Corporation is involved in the development of transit-related residential and commercial property projects, property 

management, shopping malls leasing and management, advertising media and telecommunication services.  

For more information about MTR Corporation, please visit www.mtr.com.hk. 
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